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I strongly oppose this unnecessary and burdensome tax hike, we Oregons can’t 

afford any more taxes. It is difficult enough to be a business owner in Oregon as this 

state seems to have no regard for us. We employ several people and our costs just 

keep rising, we certainly can’t afford any more payroll tax increases. Our government 

seems determined to make life as difficult as possible for us and we don’t deserve or 

need any more taxation. This is a horrible bill and needs to be defeated now. 


